July 21, 1987

Janice M. Nelson Attorney at Law 221 North First Street Montevideo, Minnesota 56265

Re: A-4212 Montevideo (Johnson Petition)

Dear Ms. Nelson:

Pursuant to our letter dated June 15, 1987, the Municipal Board will take no further action on the above-described annexation.

The Municipal Board is, therefore, closing this file.

Sincerely,

MUNICIPAL BOARD

Patricia D. Lundy Assistant Director

PDL: sg

cc: LaVonne Sundiee, Montevideo City Clerk Alvin Ost, Sparta Township Clerk K. S. Reishus, Sparta Township Attorney